
 

 

 

Māori Health Workforce Development: 
transforming the landscape 

 

Associate Professor Joanne Baxter, University of Otago 

 

Māori health workforce development has long been included among strategies 
to address inequity and support Māori health outcomes. Yet Māori remain 
grossly under-represented in the health workforce, particularly among 
registered health professions.  This talk outlines the current situation and 
describes programmes aimed at growing the Māori health workforce.      

                                                

Associate Professor Joanne Baxter (Ngāi Tahu, Ngāti Apa ki te 
Rā Tō) is the Associate Dean Māori for the Division of Health 
Sciences and the Dunedin School of Medicine. Joanne is a 
Public Health Medicine Physician and is the Director of Kōhatu, 
Centre for Hauora Māori and the Māori Health Workforce 
Development Unit at the University of Otago. Her research 
interests include Māori mental health, ethnic inequalities in 
health, medical education and indigenous health and Māori 
Health Workforce Development. 

 

Friday  31 August 2018 12.30 to 1.15 

Nordmeyer Lecture Theatre, Levels C & D, University of Otago, Wellington 

To join by web-conference go to: https://otago.ac.nz/zoom/ph_seminars 

For more information, see http://otago.ac.nz/UOWevents  

Watch previous seminars: UOW Public Health Seminars 2018            ALL WELCOME! 
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https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLBof70ZGcFX-4Wj4AhAMlOFX5CFP1WLDF

